6/28/2016 City of Columbia, MO Mail - Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 6-28-2016 03:11:47 pm

A{/".B Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 6-28-2016 03:11:47 pm

1 message

noreply@como.gov <noreply @como.gov> Tue, Jun 28, 2016 at 3:11 PM
Reply-To: kelleyp@missouri.edu
To: Heather.Cole@como.gov, Sheela. Amin@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: June 28th, 2016 at 03:11PM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Pat Kelley
Telephone: 573-442-0687

Email Address: kelleyp@missouri.edu

Topic (please be specific): First Day Festival 2017

IP:216.106.40.72
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment
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